
 

CEDARCREST STEM/SCIENCE 

NEWSLETTER FOR MAY/JUNE 

2019:  MORE THINGS…TO HOWL ABOUT



IT’S ALMOST SUMMER AND OUR CEDARCREST 

STEM/SCIENCE STUDENTS HAVE BEEN EVEN BUSIER 

DOING ENGAGING, MINDS ON/HANDS ON LESSONS 

HERE AT CEDARCREST TO FINISH THE YEAR STRONG… 

 

STUDENTS FROM ALL THE SCIENCE AND STEM CLASSES 

AT CEDARCREST PARTICIPATED IN THE SCIENCE/STEM 

FAIR ON WEDNSDAY EVENING. 

 

PLEASE ENJOY 

EXAMPLES FROM THE 

STEM/SCIENCE FAIR… 



 



 



 



 





 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



All of these activities were designed by the 

STEM/Science staff at Cedarcrest to 

encourage Engineering and Science 

concepts with fun, engaging activities that 

may help students throughout their 

careers.   

On behalf of the Staff in the 

STEM/Science Department, we are 

committed to making this the best year ever 

for your child here at Cedarcrest Middle 

School.   

 

Sincerely, 

The STEM/Science Staff at Cedarcrest 

Ms Kukull, MS Koznek. Ms. Dainard, Mrs 

Delazzari, Mr. Schaufler, Mr. Overland, Mr. 

Deschaine, Mrs. Mack, and Mr. Shreeve 


